
 

Saturday 4th April 

Hello everyone!  

I’ve been in school this week but it is very quiet  

without all of you there! Your beans and plants are growing well 

and the children who have been at school have been  

making sure that they water all the plants and look after the 

animals. 

At school we tried to learn a dance routine with Oti Mabuse from 

Strictly Come Dancing. That was fun! 

At home, my eldest son Fin and I have been working on a jigsaw (a 

big map of Great Britain) which we finished yesterday. 

I hope you are all well….keep smiling ☺ 

Love, Mrs Rushbrook x 

 

 
Love Mrs Mulligan x 


